
                
 

 

MEDIA ALERT 
 

CHEECH AND CHONG ADDS SECOND SHOW TO JANUARY 2019 
STOP AT FOUR WINDS CASINO IN NEW BUFFALO 

 
Tickets for newly added show go on sale Friday, November 23 

 

NEW BUFFALO, Mich. – November 20, 2018 – The Pokagon Band of Potawatomi Indians’ Four Winds® 
Casinos are pleased to announce that due to popular demand, Cheech and Chong have added a second 
show to their stop at Silver Creek® Event Center. The second show will take place Saturday, January 12, 
2019 at 9 p.m.  Tickets for the new show can be purchased beginning Friday, November 23 at 10 a.m. ET 
by visiting FourWindsCasino.com, or by calling (800) 745-3000. Ticket prices for the show start at $35 
plus applicable fees.  
 
Four Winds New Buffalo is offering hotel and dinner packages along with tickets to the Cheech and 
Chong performance. All hotel and dinner packages must be purchased through Ticketmaster. 
 

View a high-resolution image of Cheech and Chong here. 
 

About Four Winds New Buffalo’s Silver Creek Event Center 
Four Winds New Buffalo’s Silver Creek Event Center is a modern, multi-use facility that is located 
adjacent to the casino floor, at 11111 Wilson Road. In addition to hosting concerts, the 17,000-sq. ft. 
event center is often reconfigured to host large meetings, special events, conferences and banquets. 
Details on concerts and other performances at Silver Creek Event Center are available at 
http://www.fourwindscasino.com/newbuffalo/silvercreek_ent.php. 
 
Reservations and Information 
To make a hotel reservation at Four Winds New Buffalo or for more information on Four Winds New 
Buffalo, Four Winds Hartford®, Four Winds Dowagiac® or Four Winds South Bend®, please call 1 (866)-
4WINDS1, (866) 494-6371 or visit www.fourwindscasino.com.  Additionally, be sure to like Four Winds 
on Facebook at www.Facebook.com/fourwindscasino and follow on Twitter at 
www.Twitter.com/fourwindscasino for information on the latest offers and promotions. 
 

### 
Media Contacts: 
Melinda Pierce, Big Idea Company, (574) 257-4332, melinda@bigideacompany.com 
Jill Klinedinst, Big Idea Company, (574) 257-4332, jill@bigideacompany.com 
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